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ASX Announcement 
 

 
Senior Management Change 
 

Ian Morrice, Group CEO of Metcash Ltd, today announced Adrian Gratwicke, Group 

CFO, would be leaving the company after 16 years. 

“It is with regret I announce that Adrian will be leaving Metcash.  He has made a 

significant contribution to the company during his time here, most recently with the 

support he provided during the CEO transition and his input to the strategic plan. 

“During Adrian’s time at Metcash sales, earnings and market capitalisation have 

increased significantly.  I thank him for his commitment and dedication, and wish 

him all the best for the future,” Mr Morrice said. 

Mr Gratwicke will stay until January 2015 and a search for his successor is now 

under way. 
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For further information: 
Stephen Woodhill 
Group General Manager Corporate Affairs 
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